
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RC/RB/1D – 100% WOW! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.9%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.8% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 100% 

RB 100% 

1D 100% 

5SP 99.0% 

3C 97.7% 

6J 97.3% 

5YP 97.2% 

4I 96.5% 

6W 96.1% 

2G 94.1% 

3S 93.8% 

2B 93.4% 

1A 93.3% 

4B 88.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

Parent information 

meetings 

Y2 – Tuesday 20
th

 September 3.30pm             

Y3 – Tuesday 20
th

 September 3.30pm             

Y4 – Wednesday 21
st

 September 3.30pm          

Y1 – Thursday 22
nd

 September 3.30pm            

Y5 – Friday 23
rd

 September 3.30pm               

Y6 – Friday 23
rd

 September 3.30pm               

Reception - Monday 26
th

 September 3.30pm 

 

As you are all aware following the death of 

Queen Elizabeth II, it was announced that 

Monday 19
th

 September will be a bank holiday to 

mark the event of her funeral and for the nation 

to share its respects for the reign of a remarkable 

Monarch. School will be closed on Monday the 

19
th

 September to allow families to share the 

occasion. School will re-open on Tuesday the 

20
th

 September from 8.35am as normal. I am 

sure you will all agree at this time of mourning 

that this is an historical event in our lifetime and 

pray for King Charles as he takes over. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

On Tuesday the 27
th

 September the school 

photographer will be in to take individual pupil  

photos. Please ensure your child is in full school 

uniform on that day. If it is PE day pease send 

your child in with white polo shirt and red jumper 

or cardigan. Thankyou 

Coffee Mornings are BACK!!  
On Wednesday 9.00am we look forward to seeing as many of 

you as possible for a catch up and to try set an agenda for the 

HSTB Posititve Parents support group and how we can raise 

funds over the coming year and engage with the schools 

upcoming events. Pop in for a tea, coffee and cakes!! 

 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


ENDING 16
th

 SEPTEMBER 2022 


